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We are pleased to announce that Volleyball Alberta and CanAccom Group Travel, a small, Alberta-based 
company have partnered to provide booking assistance to all teams attending Alberta Volleyball events for the 
upcoming season and beyond.  

In preparation for the upcoming season, CanAccom has been working hard on behalf of Alberta’s volleyball 
teams to secure hotel blocks for all locations, at very competitive rates, and at NO ADDITIONAL COST to 
teams. The CanAccom Group Travel Team prides themselves on providing their teams with a personal, “white 
glove service” approach and they look forward to demonstrating the benefit of their services to all VA teams for 
the upcoming season. 

Teams are encouraged to contact CanAccom Group Travel prior to October 1, 2025 to secure rooms for your 
upcoming trips. If you have responded to our recent survey, you can expect CanAccom to reach out to you in 
the coming weeks to gather more information. It is important to sign up in advance to enable an accurate 
estimate of the number of rooms required for each weekend, thereby helping obtain the best locations and 
rates for our teams.  

Stay tuned for more information! 

If you have any questions please reach out to ageclasscoordinator@volleyballalberta.ca  
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